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To All VFW Members, the last couple of months NM has done some great things for our National Home.
A Birthday Card was given to all Post/Auxiliary’s to mail out for Birthday Wishes and that | am aware they
have been going out, so Please for those of you that haven’t sent them please get them in the mail, Let’s
wish our National Home a Great Big Happy Birthday. We also had a National Home contest all homes
were passed out to all Districts and Auxiliries, to decorate. At our Dept. Commanders Homecoming the
home that had the most monies will go to Western Division in Hawaii to represent NM, that home was
Auxiliary Unit 3390.

But so many have forgotten the other contest, | am still asking for all the other homes representing
districts to continue the contest. So, place those homes out, take them with you to your meetings and
make sure that by State Convention we have the house with the most winning. But this time you have no
idea what the winner will receive, it’s a secret.

Summer has tied up for those of you that follow the National Home page | think the kids had a
wonderful summer. So, it back to school for the children and maybe there’s another way we can reach
out have you looked at the wish list on amazon? Looks like they’re looking for items to make jewelry.
Breads glass and wood for ladybugs, spacer beads, or treats for small animals like rabbits, guinea pigs,
hamsters. Check out the amazon page maybe your Post/Auxiliary and send some of these items to help
National Home.

As kids our back to school they need to keep busy so with some of the items this would help the kids stay
busy and focused on being children.

Again, Let’s keep taking care of our Veterans and the families and our country.

Barbara Santillanes

Dept of NM National Home Chair.



